
Dear Prof. Laleh Eslamian,  

 

Congratulations! We are pleased to confirm that your abstract [2729726] has been accepted for the 

scientific program at the 27th World Congress on Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology.  

 

Please login to the website below and view the details of your abstract allocation in the Message Center 

(located at the top right hand side of the Welcome screen) Display the drop-down menu and click on 

‘invitations’. If you have submitted more than one abstract that has been accepted you will only be required 

to login once where all your invitations will be shown. Please accept each invitation in your Message Center 

should you have more than one invitation.  

 

http://isuog2017.abstractcentral.com  

 

Your User ID: leslamian@tums.ac.ir 

Your password: you can retrieve your password by clicking on the ‘forgot password’ button. 

 

Note that rooms and times are subject to change and additional information will be forwarded to you in the 

coming weeks by The Live Group, the company appointed to manage speaker presentation services.  

 

Please be aware that acceptance emails are sent to presenting authors only. You will receive a separate 

email confirmation for each abstract submitted. If you are missing information on an abstract please let us 

know.  

 

We thank you for your contribution to the program.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

ISUOG Secretariat  

E: abstracts@isuog.org 
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